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Firefighters Union at hearing on fire season inquiry 

The United Firefighters Union will give evidence at a public hearing this Thursday 29 September for the inquiry 

into fire season preparedness. 

The hearing by the Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee will commence at 12:30 pm in 

the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

It is the second time the United Firefighters Union has given evidence at public hearings for this inquiry, which 

is examining the preparation and planning undertaken for fire seasons. 

The public hearing on 29 September was originally scheduled for Colac but will now be held in Melbourne. 

More details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website.  
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